
  
 

 

MAYOR’S COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Since the last meeting the Mayor and Deputy Mayor have carried out the following 
engagements:- 
 

• Attended the primary schools “Shakespeare As You Like It” event at Norden Farm  
• Attended the Windsor Boys School production of “Oliver!” 
• Attended the Christmas Light Switch On in Maidenhead  
• Started the ADS (Alzheimers Dementia Support) Santa Fun Run  
• Attended the funeral of Honorary Freeman and former Chief Executive, David Lunn  
• Officially opened the butchers in Ascot  
• Attended the children’s Christmas carol concert at Ascot Grange  
• Attended the Royal Berks Charity “Christmas at Reading Minster” event  
• Attended the Riverside Players’ pantomime “Merlin – the Spellbinding Panto” in Old 

Windsor  
• Hosted a charity Christmas event in the Windsor Guildhall in aid of Thames Hospice  
• Guest speaker at the Windsor and Eton Rotary Club lunch  
• Presented cheques to Thames Hospice and Windsor Foodshare as the proceeds from 

the recent fundraising event at The Viceroy, Windsor  
• Participated in the “Glitz, Pomp and Christmas event” for Aktiveyes, Berkshire Vision 
• Attended the opening of the Thames Hospice ebay and home store at Kings Grove 

Industrial Estate, Maidenhead  
• Participated in St Luke’s Church Christmas Tree Festival, Maidenhead and attended 

the Sunday evening service  
• Attended the funeral of former Mayor Mrs Dorothy Kemp 
• Introduced the charities at “Carols on the Hill”, Churches Together in Windsor outdoor 

Christmas carol service  
• Been a panellist on the Windsor Lions Club “Den” 
• Attended citizenship ceremonies and hosted receptions afterwards 
• Christmas visit to Ascot District Day Centre  
• Joined members of the King George VI Day Centre for their Christmas celebrations  
• Joined members of Maidenhead Stroke Club for their Christmas lunch and celebrations  
• Attended the “Carols by Candlelight” service at the Holy Trinity Garrison Church, 

Windsor  
• Attended the Sunday morning carol service at St Mary’s Borough Church, Maidenhead  
• Attended meetings of the Spoore Merry Rixman Foundation and Pooles and Rings 

charity  
• Attended the opening of the global head office for IHG Hotels and Resorts in Windsor 
• Attended the “farewell” lunch with Trustees of the Royal Albert Institute Fund  
• Attended meeting of the Royal Borough’s Twinning Committee  
• Attended Quince Players production of “Wizard of Oz” in Sunninghill  
• Attended the Windsor and Eton Choral Society concert in Eton College Chapel  
• Watched the Mayor’s swimming team participate in the Maidenhead Lions Swimathon, 

Braywick Leisure Centre 
• Welcomed representatives of the Baha’i faith to the Mayor’s Parlour, Town Hall, 

Maidenhead  
• Attended the official opening of the new Heatherwood Hospital, Ascot. 


